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| FOX 5 DC Nadine Naber -
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Same-Sex Marriage Now a
Wedge Issue Dividing
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At some level, though, he
must have known the truth:
culture is a function of
politics. In the modern
world, everything is. Just
take the most recent
example. Shortly after Roe
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The Culture War Is a Myth
Most powerful voting bloc in
the nation pushes the
Republican Party into
contentious culture wars
before midterms ...
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No, same-sex marriage is not
"settled": The GOP base
demands more anti-LGBTQ
extremism
GOP senators are torn
between their culturally
conservative base, which is
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Republicans split on same-
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faces uncertainty in the
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Protests forced the
archbishop of Canterbury,
Justin Welby, to revise the
conference documents and to
make an embarrassing, last-
minute U-turn on how the
talks will be conducted.
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Same-sex marriage sparks
divisive debate at twice-
delayed Lambeth Conference
But for 47 Republicans to
vote this way, representing
almost 25 percent of all
Republicans in the House, is
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I have voted Republican for
many years, but I don't put
my trust in a political
party
At least five Senate
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4 Compelling Reasons for the
Senate to Oppose Redefining
Marriage
Podcaster Joe Rogan pushed
back against accusations
that he's a "secret
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Joe Rogan Criticizes GOP
Opposition to Gay Marriage
For years, Republicans
maintained a strategic quiet
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Analysis: The GOP's long
silence on same-sex marriage
is over
When Utah’s four U.S.
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have to say I was ...
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House passes bill codifying
same-sex marriage right,
with some Republicans
joining Democrats
CNN asked all 50 Republicans
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into federal law.
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